
To: Wendy Brown 

Cc: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca>; Lysynski, Heather 

<hlysynsk@London.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] AWAC 

 

Hi Wendy, 

 

It is with regret that I am tendering my resignation from the Animal Welfare Advisory 

Committee. 

 

My mother is in need of care, and I will be moving to Hamilton On. within the next two 

months to facilitate this. 

Please also note that the London Dog Owners Association will be dissolving as an 

organization effective September 30th, 2020 due to lack of interest/volunteers. We will 

be unable to fulfill the agenda work item assigned. 

 

Very best wishes, 

 

Ann 

 

 

--  

Ann Hayes 

75 Albert St, London 
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